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NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

July 22, 2025 
 
 
Please be informed that the 27th Regular BAC for Goods Meeting scheduled on July 23, 
2025, including the submission and opening of bids for Contract ID No. 25GZ00007 – 
Emergency Response Equipment for Transport and Mobility Restoration (ERETMR), Pre-Bid 
Conference for Contract ID No. 25GZ00024 – Supply and Delivery of Tires and Batteries 
for the Use of Various Service Vehicles and Equipment Assigned at DPWH Central Office and 
UPMO for one (1) Year (CY 2025), and the opening of bids submitted through Alternative 
Modes of Procurement are deferred and re-scheduled from July 23, 2025 to July 30, 
2025 (except the submission and opening of Bids for Contract ID No. 25GZ00007, which will 
be on August 6, 2025) due to the declaration of work suspension in government offices 
in the National Capital Region (NCR) and other areas by the Office of the President, 
through the Office of the Executive Secretary.  
 
 
 
For your guidance. 
 
 
 
MEDMIER G. MALIG 
Assistant Secretary for Technical Services  
and Information Management Service 
Chairperson, BAC for Goods 
S.O. No. 48, S. 2025 


